
B Block
Completed at the end of 1975, B
Block housed general classrooms for
Art and Business. Over the years, B
Block has been home to Humanities,
Languages including the French
Immersion program, Art, Maths,
English and Information Technology.
The end wall of B Block at one time
included an electronic screen with
school notices, but now features
quotes from our school leaders.





B Block was initially intended to be
expanded by joining it to a future
planned building. It is for this
reason that one staircase is
external. The stairs were
temporary to allow for an internal
staircase when the adjoining block
was completed. The initial
temporary staircase has been
replaced by a sturdier structure;
however, it remains external to the
building.




